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NEWSLETTER

Are Your Assets Safe if Another Recession Hits?

As the market begins to show signs of distress and
fluctuation the nation as a whole is beginning to wonder if
a recession will be coming soon. Research has shown that
during times when the economy is suffering the frequency
of new litigation cases will rise. If our good economy has
shown a continued growth in lawsuits each year, one can
only surmise what is to come if we fully hit an economic
downturn.

Click here to read more

Register for Our Upcoming Asset Protection Webinar on March 19th!

Click Here to Register

Thursday, March 19 at 12 pm ET

Click the link above and complete the on-screen instructions to register. The approximate length of

the presentation is one hour.

Rebroadcast of Our Latest Asset Protection Webinar Now Available

ASSET PROTECTION WEBINAR

PROTECTING YOUR
INVESTMENTS
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REBROADCAST

Protecting Your Investments

If you missed our last complimentary webinar you
can watch the rebroadcast at your convenience on
YouTube or on our website by clicking the link
below.

Click Here for the Replay
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I'HE PRESSER LAW FIRM, P.A. . . .
e e A private one on one experience with Author,

Speaker, and Founder of The Presser Law Firm,
P.A., Hillel L. Presser Esq., MBA.

For more information
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E-mail: Info@ AssetProtectionAttorneys.com
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